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Salient points of the discussion: 

1. The progress for the medium-term review of school-based assessment (SBA) was 
reported. Since the existing SBA frameworks for Chemistry and Combined 
Science (Chemistry part) were well-received by the teachers, it had been 
recommended to the SBA working group that the frameworks would remain 
unchanged. 

2. Five meetings had been held by the working group under the One-committee for 
the medium-term review of Chemistry and Combined Science (Chemistry part) 
curricula from April to June. Parts of the suggestions from the working group 
were discussed. The deliberation was to be continued in the next meeting in 
August. 

 


